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The Honorable Robert Nunes
hiayor of Taunton
City Hall
15 Summer Street
Taunton, hiassachusetts 02780

Dear hiayor Nunes:

This letter is in response to public interest in the status of issues related to reactor vessel water
level instrumentation at Pilgrim. While we continue to be satisfied with the Boston Ikiison
Company response to this issue, the NRC will conduct a second public information meeting on
February 3,1993, beginning at 7:00 pm in the Sheraton-Plymouth Hotel, Plymouth,
hiassachusetts.

We believe the initial meeting on this issue on August 29,1992, was cond6cied in a forum that
encouraged open information exchange and was viewed as constructive. However, in an effort
to be responsive to comments received from local officials following the August meeting, we
intend to refine the format of the upcoming meeting. Specifically, after a brief NRC
presentation that statuses this issue, we will initially take questions posed by elected and
appointed officials. Following that, we will open the meeting to questions from the attending
public. In the interest of providing all attendees an opportunity to ask questions, we will ask
that those who plan to pose questions to the NRC staff place their names on a roster maintained
by a designated meeting assistant. The order of questions will be taken from this roster, and
we plan to limit oral questioning to a reasonable time period. As always, questions may be
presented in written form and the staff response would subsequently become a matter of public
record.

I trust this meeting format is responsive to your request, while maintaining consistency with
NRC policies. hiy staff will contact you or your designee the week of January 18 to develop
a list of anticipated attendees, and to address any questions you may have, if you or members
of your committee have any additional questions prior to the meeting, please contact
hir. Gene Kelly of my staff at (215) 337-5183. I look forward to meeting with you on
February 3.

Sincerely,

om(plo,L SIGNED BY:

Charles W. Hehl, Director

9301200004 93o113 Division of Reactor Projects
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cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident inspector
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2)
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bec:
T. Murley, NRR
A. Thadani, NRR

. W. Butler, NRR
R. Eaton, NRR j
T. Martin, RA 1

W. Kane, DRA
C. Hehl, DRP
J. Wiggins, DRP
J. Linville, DRP
E. Kelly, DRP
D. Lew, DRP
R. Lorson, DRP
J. Macdon'dd, SRI - Pilgrim
K. . Abraham, PAO
M. Banerjee, SLO
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